
Landscove C of E Primary School 
Landscove, Nr Ashburton, Devon.  TQ13 7LY 

Tel: 01803 762656                                                      
Email: adminlandscove@thelink.academy 

 
NEWSLETTER Friday 16th December 2022 

Dear Parents, 
The days are getting shorter and darker and Christmas is on the way!  The elves 
are hard at work at the North Pole and I am certain that I have already heard 
sleigh bells several times late at night!  In school, we have been busy right up to 
the last minute! 
 
FESTIVE FUN  
The school has been busy from exploring the wonder of Christmas, to making snowmen, Christmas trees 
cards and designing jumpers, it’s been a fun time. I’m sure the crafts will be shared with you and be 
hanging somewhere on your Christmas trees!  
 

 
 
 
CHRISTMAS DINNER …  
Was a great success, a delicious feast! There was a real buzz of excitement around the school as the staff 
provided a waitress service for all the children. Many thanks to Linda, Shirley and Isaac for “pulling out all 
the stops.” Thanks also to FOLS who provided crackers for all the children.   
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CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
Everyone looked very festive on Wednesday, and we raised £157 for Save the 
Children with our Christmas Jumper event – thanks everyone! 
 
FOLS – a message from Michelle 
Wow what a busy term FOLS have had with mufti, second hand clothes / uniform sales, tuck shop, bags 2 
school collection, movie night, Christmas cards, tea towels, Christmas Fair and a wreath making evening. 
Thank you to everyone who has played any role in making these successful events, especially our lovely 
committee members Lisa and Hayley who really do go above and beyond. 
I am delighted to say that the result of everyone’s hard work is that FOLS has raised just over £3900 this 
term which is a fantastic achievement for a school the size of Landscove. Some of these funds have 
already gone towards Arts week, buying some new musical instruments and crackers for the Christmas 
dinner, all of which I’m sure the children have or will enjoy. 
We already have some events in planning for the New Year but it’s safe to say I promise you won’t hear 
from me in January. However, if anybody has any ideas for fundraising events or indeed any ideas with 
which our school could benefit from the funds raised, do please get in touch with us at fols@outlook.com 
Thank you once again and I hope you and your families have a very Merry Christmas and Happy New year, 
from Michelle. 
 
SAFEGUARDING  
Roblox is a massively popular game with children and younger teens and it has 
recently come under a lot of criticism.  It is worth looking look at any safety/security 
settings within the games your children play. A guide to for parents can be found 
on the link below. 
Roblox A Quick Fire Safety Guide for Parents - Wayne Denner  
If you are concerned about a child’s wellbeing, please 
contact the school or in non-school hours contact MASH on 0345 155 1071. 
Our designated safeguarding officer is Mrs. Ryder and the deputy safeguarding 
officer is Mr. Ansermoz  
 
 

https://www.waynedenner.com/blog/roblox-a-quick-fire-safety-guide-for-parents/


SPRING TERM 

SAINTS SOUTH WEST 
Good news, our extra-curricular clubs for Spring term are now available for parents to book on to. Click on 
the link below to book your place: 
Thursday Whole School Football - https://saints-southwest.class4kids.co.uk/info/1270  
 
SCHOOL LUNCHES 
Spring term lunches: The new menu is now on ParentPay. Please ensure you order in plenty of time as 
there will be a 48hour cut off to enable kitchen staff to complete orders and fulfil bookings. 
 
WRAP AROUND CARE 

Breakfast club and after school club will begin 4th January. 

Back to school - Wed 4th January normal time 

Finally, I would like to thank you for your 
continued support over the last term. It remains 
an immense privilege to be Headteacher of 
Landscove and work with this fantastic 
community.  
Thank you all for you do, whether it is related to 
fund raising, class help or simply trusting us to 
do the very best for your children when they 
come to school every day. Long may it stay that 
way.  
  
This just leaves me to wish you all a Happy 
Christmas and very best wishes for 2023 from 
Jo Woods, Becky Barrons, Flossie West, Amy 
Raymont, Natasha Kearle, Jenny Foster, 
Sophie Drew, Amanda Richardson, Luke 
Ansermoz, Anna Neville, Anne Smart, Hayley Redmayne, Amanda Grant and myself Jill Ryder.  
 
I wish you and your families all the peace and joy of this season. 
Merry Christmas! 
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